

August 11, 2023

Upcoming Events

AUGUST

AUG 16: First PTO Meeting In Library, 5:30 - 6:30 PM (See Details below)

AUG 24: School Picture Day

AUG 25: Student Council Election Applications Due to Student Services

AUG 30: Family Dineout at Zzeeks Pizza - 48th St./Warner

AUG 30: Kyrene Positive Presentation - "Raising Responsible Teenagers" - 6-7 PM (details below)



2023-24 Bell Schedule
Back To School Supply List

PARENT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORMS

We need your help! Every school-year we have important KSD forms that are required to be reviewed and acknowledged at the beginning of the school year. If you have not already done so, please go to ParentVUE to review and acknowledge all beginning of the year forms (Family Handbook Acknowledgement, Technology Agreement, etc.) before August 4. If you have any questions, please call and ask. We are here to help.

DOWNLOAD PARENTVUE MOBILE APP TODAY



Please consider adding the ParentVUE mobile app to your phones for easy access. The ParentVUE Mobile application helps parents stay informed and connected by providing day-to-day insight into their child's academic experience. ParentVUE Mobile for the iPhone/iPod Touch works with the Synergy™ student information system in much the same way as the ParentVUE web portal, allowing parents to access near real-time information on assignments and scores, attendance, and demographic information. ParentVUE offers parents a single sign-on to view all of their children's information regardless of school. Go to ParentVUE Mobile App for directions and login.

IMPORTANT: SIGN UP FOR TEXT MESSAGES

In the event of an emergency, text messages are the fastest and most effective way to communicate information to families. You must opt in to receive text communications! Text "Y" or "yes" to 67587 to begin receiving text messages from our school and Kyrene School District.

PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION - FIRST MEETING ON AUG. 16, 2023





Mark your Calendar. Centennial's first PTO meeting will take place on Wednesday, August 16 from 5:30-6:30 pm. The CMS PTO plays an important role in supporting students and staff on our campus. We are very excited to share great things planned for this year. If you are interested in being a part of

the PTO or PTO board, please send an email to cmsptocontact@gmail.com. New board members will be selected at the meeting and the passing of the baton to 2023*24 PTO board members will take place. See your there!

SUPPORT CMS AT OUR FIRST FAMILY DINNER NIGHT



Dine in or Dine Out at Centennial's first family dineout at Zzeeks located on 48th St & Warner Rd. on Wednesday, August 30 from 10:30 am to 10:30 pm. Stop by and see your very own administration (Mr. Martin, Mr. Gutierrez, Mr. Jolin, Ms. Figueroa and a surprise guest at work serving pizzas to our familys. Don't miss out and see you there!

KYRENE POSITIVE PARENTING - AUGUST PRESENTATIONS

The Kyrene School District is pleased to continue the successful Positive Parenting Series this school year, focusing on issues that affect families both at school and at home. We hope you can join us.

Raising Responsible Teenagers

Description: Find out what makes teenagers tick! You'll come away with new ideas to encourage your teenager to make good decisions, be respectful, considerate, reliable, and involved in family life.

Presenter:

Lainie Sgouros

Date and Time:

August 30, 2023 6:00 - 7:00 PM

Location:

Online

Registration Link

Partnership with:



A NIGHT FOR KYRENE

The Kyrene Foundation is excited to host our annual Night for Kyrene fundraising event. Join us at a new location, the Wild Horse Pass Resort, on September 9th for an evening of community building and fun to benefit the Kyrene Foundation! We will have a wonderful plated dinner, dancing to live music from Twin Strings and Picaso, a fantastic silent auction, and more ways to support the Kyrene Foundation. The Night for Kyrene raises funds to benefit the entire Kyrene community - children, families, schools, and teachers. Find out more information about sponsorships, tickets, and tables at www.kyrenefoundation.org. Sponsorships and silent auctions are needed, so please contact NightForKyrene@kyrenefoundation.org if you would like to contribute!

Quicklinks

- School Website
- Breakfast/Lunch Menu
- Calendar of Events
- ParentVue and StudentVue
- Kyrene Transportation

Contact Us

Kyrene Centennial 13808 S. 36th Street Phoenix, AZ 85044

Phone: 480-541-6400 **Fax:** 480-541-6410

Attendance: 480-541-6401

School Hours: 8:20 am – 3:05 pm Every Wednesday at 1:05 p.m.

Office Hours: 7:30 am – 4:00 pm Every Wednesday at 2:00 pm